
WICK TABERNACLE UNITED REFORMED CHURCH 
TABERNACLE TIMES May/June, 2019 

All Services at 10.30 am unless otherwise specified 
 

Sunday, 5th May FAMILY COMMUNION led by Reverend James Jang 
Flowers: Megan 

Porch Duty: Margaret S. 
 

Sunday 12th  May MORNING WORSHIP led by Linda 
Flowers: Aunty Dolly 

Porch Duty: Gill 
 

Sunday, 19th  May FAMILY SPOT - Celebrations 
 Followed at 11am by refreshments and Family Time 

Flowers: Elizabeth 
 Porch Duty: June 

 
Sunday, 26th May MORNING WORSHIP led by Reverend Philip Hopes 

Flowers: Sue 
Porch Duty: Trudy 

 
Sunday, 2nd June FAMILY COMMUNION led by Reverend James Jang 

Flowers: Kay 
Porch Duty: Marge 

 
Cleaning in May/June:   

  4th  May:        Margaret J.  11th May:        Kay 
  18th May:   Anne and Gill  25th May: Keepfitters 
  1st  June: Margaret S.  8th  June: Sue 
   
United Churches Guild – Meets on the 5th June when Brian and Monica Mumford will be reminiscing!  On 
May 1st Fred and Tina spoke about their time in England and Tina brought along Andores who enlightened 
members about Sickle Cell disease which Tina has unfortunately. She told us that she is the oldest person 
in Bristol to still be living with Sickle Cell disease.  Andores told us many things about the disease os which 
none of us were aware. 
 
Keep Fit and Adult Tap each Thursday from 7.15 pm.   
 
Children’s Dancing from 9.00 am each Saturday.  
 
Pray for the following:   
Auntie Dolly  
Eve and Harry 
Fred and Tina   
Anne 
June 
Megan and Mel 
Margaret whose Uncle has recently passed away 
Caroline and Bob Wathen, 
Jo – Abi and Jess’s Mum    



 
 
Breakfast Club 
 
We shared breakfast on Sunday 7th April and the next one will be on 12th May.   
 
AGM 
We held our AGM, with captive members, as part of our Sunday morning service.  Megan read her detailed 
report which was informative and entertaining.  It is amazing what we get up to over the year!! Linda 
presented the accounts making us aware that our annual expenditure far exceeds our income. 
 
We now have James back from Korea but unfortunately Sarah has not recovered enough to join him.  Our 
prayers are with the family.  Grateful thanks to Linda and Elizabeth for leading worship while James was in 
Korea on compassionate leave. We are so lucky to have people who are ready to share and lead worship so 
well. 
 
We were also lucky to have Caroline and Janet join us to play the piano for – Caroline the Good Friday 
Service and Janet the first Sunday after Easter.  We really do enjoy their accompaniment – keeping us in 
tune.  
 
Last month we had a Spring clean and cleared our boiler house under the sanctuary.  We found old staging 
used on carnival floats back to the Silver Jubilee – a large crown!!  We now have room to store more 
things!!! 
 
Oldland URC Notices are tabled. 
 
Dates for your diaries: 
 
7th July Church Anniversary 
6th October Harvest 
 
And finally: please note 
 
 
 

 
 

There will be cream teas, cakes, tombola, books,  
bric a brac and the usual raffle. 

This is in aid of Target Ovarian Cancer 
Please support us. 

Come to a Cream Tea Afternoon 
in the Chapel Schoolroom 
from 2.30 until 4.30 pm 
on Saturday 15th June 

 


